David Eby

From: Loukidelis, David AG:EX [David.Loukidelis@gov.bc.ca)
Sent: August 30, 2011 8:54 PM

To: David Eby

Cc: Labh, Janet AG:EX

Subject: Independent Investigations Office -- contract work

Hi David,

Thanks for your congratulations—much appreciated.

You're right that the ministry has contracted with Russ Nash and Dick Bent to make recommendations on
a strategic and operational framework for the 110. They'll use their expertise in major crimes and case
management to outline options and make recommendations for the 110’s civilian director, who I'm sure
you've heard we’re in the process of recruiting. Their hourly rate is $63.86 to a maximum of $70,000 each,
including expenses (a maximum of $58K in fees and a maximum of $12K in expenses). The contract is for
six months.

Regards,

David

----- Original Message-----

From: David Eby [mailto:david@bccla.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 11:20 AM
To: Labh, Janet AG:EX
Subject: Independent Investigation Office

Deputy Attorney General Loukidelis:
Congratulations on your (not so recent) appointment to Deputy AG. I'm writing to inquire about developments
in relation to the new I1O.

| understand that Russ Nash and Dick Bent have been hired in some kind of advisory capacity in relation to the
I10. Can you confirm this contract, and can you please advise our office of the value of the contract?

Thanks in advance for your time.

Yours truly,
David Eby



